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 Edward & Mary 

Burd

AMEND2014/1954/P 11/05/2014  21:06:18 We OBJECT to the proposals for 27 Parkway NW1. 

Our objections centre on the elevational treatment, particularly onto Arlington Road. The current 

building is modest, but the scale of the windows and door to this elevation is consistent with the 

remainder of the residential street, and the proposals destroy this, and present a crude and brash 

alternative, with unsympathetic signage and window arrangements. 

It sits in the Camden Town Conservation area where this sort of insensitive alteration to a perfectly 

good frontage should not be permitted. 

So in sum, it represents an unacceptable intrusion into the Conservation Area, and that is the basis of 

our objection.

100 Albert Street

NW1 7NE

 Angela Andersen COMMNT2014/1954/P 11/05/2014  20:43:53 This is in a conservation area. The proposal to remove the Victorian windows and walls on Arlington 

Road and replace them with a vast glass frontages does not seem to be in keeping with the guide lines. I 

think this will spoil the character of the street particularly in this prominent corner position. The 

signage should be consistent with the street and not project beyond the line of the building.  I hope you 

will not allow these changes which would be totally out of character with the rest of the road.

118 Albert Street
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